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Tﬁaﬁk-&ou for your faithful support of missions! It is an honor to serve with you in fulfilling the
Great Commission. -

Summertime is a time of camping and outdoor activities. There are many churches and organizations
that hold Christian youth camps this time of year. It is always good to hear how God uses camps to
speak to the hearts of young people. Erik and Holly Johnson, BIMI missionaries in the Dominican
Republic, recently reported on what God did as they were involved in a teen camp.

We were thrilled to join several like-minded
churches for a teen camp in the mountains—
truly one of the most beautiful settings
imaginable. With fun activities, great food,
new friendships, and powerful preaching, it
quickly became our favorite camp experience
yet. The highlight, though, was seeing our
teens respond each night to the messages—
making decisions for salvation, rededication, .
and even surrendering to God’s call to

— ministry. We are so-grateful to the missionary friends who organized itand are
already looking forward to next year!

As we pray this summer for God to do a work in the hearts of our own young people, let us also
pray for young people around the world who are also participating in camps and other summertime
activities. Thank you for your support of missionaries like the Johnsons who are seeing God work
in the hearts of their teens through camp. God is using your missions giving to do a work globally
in the lives of the next generation. Your contribution to missions is having an impact, not just this
summer but also for eternity. May the LoRD richly bless you!

Christ,

David H. Snyder
John 15:16
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